
NOTICE OF PROPOSED TAX INCREASE 
The following taxing entities are proposing to increase property tax revenue within  

WASATCH COUNTY. Data is based on the taxing entity's average value shown below.  
The same value is used for both residential and commercial property.  

Concerned citizens are invited to attend the public hearings listed.  
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT THE INDIVIDUAL ENTITIES AT THE  

NUMBERS SHOWN BELOW.

This list is for informational purposes only and should not be relied on to determine a 
taxpayer's property tax liability. For specific property tax liability information the  

taxpayer should review their "Notice of Valuation and Tax Change". 
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